
Dear Mrs Donna Ockenden,  

I would like to give a great thanks for receiving the Ockenden Award for Endeavor at this year’s 

awards evening. I have certainly found my time at Portsmouth High School, Sixth Form, challenging 

but nevertheless fulfilling. 

I studied Art, Religious Studies and Psychology at A level and am pleased to have earned 3As across 

those subjects. I must say I could not have achieved these results without the help and support of 

my teachers and peers; whom also helped guide me to securing my place at Kent, Canterbury 

University to study History of Art this upcoming academic semester.  

Once again, I would like to thank you very much for this award, and I hope you are well.  
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